
Virginia Save Our Streams (VASOS) is a fun way to test water quality by collecting and identifying under-

water insects, called macroinvertebrates. The Izaak Walton League is working with the Arlington Fairfax  

Chapter to provide a workshop for those who wish to become a certified VASOS Monitor. IWLA will 

cover materials, coffee, and lunch for attendees. Visit http://www.vasos for more info about Virginia 

Save Our Streams. 

Register Here: https://sosarlington.eventbrite.com 

More Info:  Dress for the weather, as we will be doing the field component in rain or shine in the 

afternoon. Please bring a water bottle. IWLA will cover materials, coffee and lunch for attendees. 

What: 
One Day Water Quality  
Monitoring Workshop 

Where:  
14708 Mount Olive Road 

Centerville, VA  
Arlington Fairfax Chapter House 
When: 
Saturday, September 9th, 2017 

9:30am-5:00pm 

For questions regarding the course please contact Saman-
tha Roth at sroth@iwla.org or (301) 548-0150 x222. 

Follow the League! 
www.facebook.com/iwla.org 
www.twitter.com/IWLA_org 
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